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Birmingham Weekly has named a permanent replacement for former
editor Glenny Brock, who left the paper earlier this year. Sam George is
set to be formally introduced at the Weekly’s new managing editor next
month; he posted this farewell to readers of bham.fm earlier today.

Media of Birmingham has an interview with Sam on their site. George most recently served as an
editor and web designer for bham.fm. Some of you may also remember Sam as one of the original
contributors to this website’s Timetable section.

His formal introduction in the print edition will coincide with a relaunch of the Weekly‘s website,
possibly this Thursday. For those interested in a sneak peek, we’ve been able to secure a screenshot
of the redesigned website.
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